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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Happy New Year and welcome back, we hope you enjoyed your Christmas Break and are ready 
for 2018 and the Spring Term. 

Winnie the Pooh and Harry Potter Day 

 

On Thursday 18th we are holding a mufti day where the children can come dressed in 
Harry Potter or Winnie the Pooh clothes to celebrate Winnie The Pooh Day. Children 
can also come dressed normally and bring in a Winnie The Pooh teddy bear or book. 
Please make sure anything the children bring in is labelled with their names on as the 
school cannot be held responsible for the loss of their items. Caterlink will be cooking a special 
lunch on this day, we will let you know when the menu is decided. Please call the office if you 
would like your child to have a dinner on this day. 

 

School Dinner 

 

Our catering contractors have published their menus for the Spring Term. They have a Dairy & 
Lactose Free menu, a Dairy Free menu and an Egg-Fee menu, in addition to their usual menu. If 
your child has a food intolerance or allergy, but you would like him or her to have a school meal, 
please discuss this with the school office staff. 

 

A reminder that all Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children are entitled to Universal Free School 
Meals. Children in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 may be entitled to free school meals if their parents are    
receiving: 

- Income Support 

- Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

- Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

- Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

- The guaranteed element of Pension Credit 

- Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an    an-
nual gross income of no more than £16,190) 

- Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax 
Credit 

- Universal Credit 

You can apply through this link 
https://suttonportal.icasework.com/servlet/ep.app?type=96034&st=NOLOGIN&db=dqCQm%2BF
Unbo%3D&Login=false&csrfhash=xN5txQ5DfT3X9mEObBfOfQgHi2ImBH0GwotRKAOppp5uxyf
eT%2Blm49jhKZN6pOrSah9AXCDQzf%2FhnnTLic6kwZmcEI6zezsoOjug7ecbVbGAF7Aef7aNq
ZsFBkjizFuK%C2%ABBC7RgXJuBNGbiexzOP4v1A%3D%3D%7E%21 or go to Sutton’s site 

www.sutton.gov.uk and search for Free School Meals. 

Internet Safety Day 

We teach our children how to stay safe on-line and I know that you do the same at 
home. We will be taking part in Safer Internet Day on Thursday February 6

th
 where the 

children will be taking part in various activities and have an assembly on E-Safety. Information 
will be sent home soon . 

https://suttonportal.icasework.com/servlet/ep.app?type=96034&st=NOLOGIN&db=dqCQm%2BFUnbo%3D&Login=false&csrfhash=xN5txQ5DfT3X9mEObBfOfQgHi2ImBH0GwotRKAOppp5uxyfeT%2Blm49jhKZN6pOrSah9AXCDQzf%2FhnnTLic6kwZmcEI6zezsoOjug7ecbVbGAF7Aef7aNqZsFBkjizFuK%C2%ABBC7RgXJu
https://suttonportal.icasework.com/servlet/ep.app?type=96034&st=NOLOGIN&db=dqCQm%2BFUnbo%3D&Login=false&csrfhash=xN5txQ5DfT3X9mEObBfOfQgHi2ImBH0GwotRKAOppp5uxyfeT%2Blm49jhKZN6pOrSah9AXCDQzf%2FhnnTLic6kwZmcEI6zezsoOjug7ecbVbGAF7Aef7aNqZsFBkjizFuK%C2%ABBC7RgXJu
https://suttonportal.icasework.com/servlet/ep.app?type=96034&st=NOLOGIN&db=dqCQm%2BFUnbo%3D&Login=false&csrfhash=xN5txQ5DfT3X9mEObBfOfQgHi2ImBH0GwotRKAOppp5uxyfeT%2Blm49jhKZN6pOrSah9AXCDQzf%2FhnnTLic6kwZmcEI6zezsoOjug7ecbVbGAF7Aef7aNqZsFBkjizFuK%C2%ABBC7RgXJu
https://suttonportal.icasework.com/servlet/ep.app?type=96034&st=NOLOGIN&db=dqCQm%2BFUnbo%3D&Login=false&csrfhash=xN5txQ5DfT3X9mEObBfOfQgHi2ImBH0GwotRKAOppp5uxyfeT%2Blm49jhKZN6pOrSah9AXCDQzf%2FhnnTLic6kwZmcEI6zezsoOjug7ecbVbGAF7Aef7aNqZsFBkjizFuK%C2%ABBC7RgXJu
http://www.sutton.gov.uk/
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Dates for your diary 

 

January 2018 

 

Thursday 4th January                          Back to school 

Wednesday 10th January                    Year 2 trip to Tower of London 

Thursday 18th January                        Winnie the Pooh Day and Harry Potter Day 

Friday 26th January                             Second Hand Toy & Book Sale (3.30pm in the school hall) 

Tuesday 30th January                         Year 4 trip to the Tower of London 

 

February 2018 

 

Friday 2nd February                             Year 6 trip to Science Museum 

Tuesday 6th February                          Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 7th February                     Year 3 trip to Morden Mosque 

Friday 9th February                              Break up for Half Term 

Tuesday 27th February                        Year 4 trip to the London Aquarium 

Wednesday 28th February                   Anti Bullying Day 

 

March 2018 

 

Thursday 29th March                       Break up at 2pm –late club to finish at 3.20pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Future dates are available on our website  
calendar 

Class Assemblies Timetable 2018 

 

All assemblies will take place on a Thursday and start at 9.10am. Please come along and support your childs class. 

 

11th January Y3 Turtles  

18th January Y2 Badgers  

25th January Y5 Jaguars  

1st February Y2 Pandas  

8th February Y6 Eagles  

22nd February Y4 Polar Bears  

1st March Y3 Puffins  

8th March Y1 Hedgehogs  

15th March           Y5 Cheetah 

Word of the week 

 

Foundation Stage and Year 1………. Catch 

Years 2-6……………………………… Apprehend 

Football Course 

 

We still have spaces for Monday Football for Years 3 & 4. Please book on through the Crystal Palace 
Foundation website. The cost is £20.00 for a five week course starting on Monday 8th January 2018 


